
 

 
 

 
 

 
TO:   Planning & Zoning Board Members  
 

THRU: Mary Savage-Dunham, AICP, CFM, Director of Planning and 
Zoning 

 Colt Schwerdt, P.E., Director of Public Works and City Engineer 
 
FROM:  Diana Spriggs, P.E., Assistant Public Works Director 

 
SUBJECT: Decorative Concrete Specialists @ South Florida (P24-134) 

Special Exception Use 
Request to Table 

 

DATE:   May 23, 2025 
 

__________________________________________________________________ 
 

• Staff is requesting to table this application to a future Planning & Zoning 
Board meeting with date uncertain, to allow additional time for staff to 
further review concerns regarding traffic.  

• The Planning & Zoning Department advertised this application for the June 3, 
2025 Planning & Zoning Board meeting to be heard. 
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